
You're Invited to Our Goodbye Celebration! 

Dear Neighbors, 

As many of you may know, we will be moving to a new home soon. To celebrate the wonderful 

memories we've shared, we would like to invite you to a farewell gathering. 

Details of the Celebration 

• Date: Saturday, October 15, 2023 

• Time: 4:00 PM - 7:00 PM 

• Location: Our backyard (123 Maple Street) 

There will be food, drinks, and plenty of fun! We would love to see everyone one last time 

before we go. 

Please RSVP by October 10, 2023, so we can plan accordingly. 

Thank you for being such wonderful neighbors. We will cherish the memories we made here! 

Warm regards, 

Your Neighbors 


